St. Oswald’s C E Primary School

HEADTEACHER:		Heslington Lane
Rupert Griffiths		Fulford
		YORK
Telephone:   01904 555421		YO10 4LX

www.stoswalds.york.sch.uk
					Friday 21st March 2014


Dear Parent/Carer,


I am very excited to inform you that we will soon have a brand new website which will go live after the Easter Holidays. We hope that you will find it easier to access, see what your child is doing in school and help support your child’s learning at home. 

In order for the website to fully reflect life in our school and to encourage your children to share their school experiences with you, we are now using photographs across the whole site. As there is no requirement to log in to our new website, all images will be available for families to see and explore.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We hope that this will help to keep you more informed of the exciting learning which takes place in our school to support our topics. If you do not wish us to use images of your child on the website please contact your child’s class teacher. If we do not hear from you we will assume you are happy for your child’s picture to appear on the website.

When it goes live you can visit our website at www.stoswalds.york.sch.uk


Many Thanks


Emily Ryan - Website Manager
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